
    Welcome to Reception! 

We are the  
Dragonfly class! 

About Me! 

I love; my family, friends, teaching, eating out, 

desserts, milk chocolate, sewing, running,      

travelling, Take That, pink roses, snow, reading in 

the sunshine, learning a new crafts, giraffes, fruit 

teas, Christmas!!! 

I’m not keen on; the rain, unkindness, being late, 

aubergines (yak!) creatures that fly, coffee.  

Contact details; 

Adele.smith@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk 

 

MY FAVOURITE QUOTES: 

Good things come to 

those who work for it. 

___ 

Be the reason someone 

smiles today. 

Hello!  

I am very excited to meet you all and welcome you into our  

Dragonfly class. I have taught at Crossflatts for 2 years, but have 

been a teacher for 12 years. I also look after the Geography       

Curriculum in school - I love making treasure maps, story maps and 

mapping out different journeys, I hope your do too. But most of all I 

absolutely love being a teacher in Reception! 

We are very lucky that Mrs Cawthraw will be our Early Years     

Practitioner in September and I know she is as excited as I am to  

welcome you all into your new class family. In our class we also 

have Riley the rabbit who is allowed to have weekly sleepovers at the 

Dragonfly houses—don’t  worry though, he won’t be any trouble as  

he is a stuffed toy! 

I can’t wait for us all to make friends in September and have fun 

while we learn together. Stay safe and keep smiling! Mrs Smith xxx 


